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ADVISORY

Taxpayers are advised that the Online Registration and Update System
(ORUS) shall be temporarily unavailable per Information Systems Group (ISG)
Advisory No. 202505-0014-SU beginning May 1, 2025.

During this period, taxpayers may utilize the following alternative options
available for submitting registration-related transactions electronically thru the
BIR eServices:

1. New Business Registration (NewBizReg) Portal; and

2. Taxpayer Registration-Related Applications (TRRA) Portal

The Revenue District Office (RDO) shall also accept manual applications

for all registration-related transactions during the period of ORUS unavailability.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused to our

taxpayers.
A separate advisory shall be issued upon the availability of ORUS.

For information and guidance.
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